
Greetings members, ex-members, friends and supporters of the Rockville Brass  
Band. 
 
The band recently lost two rehearsals because of the snow in the area, but  
we're still on course to perform a great season.  We are always busy during  
the late spring and early summer and 2010 will be no different.  From our  
visit back to see our friends at Collington Retirement Home on April 25th,  
through to our return to the Glen Echo Folk Festival on Sunday June 6th, the  
band has no fewer than 6 performances: 
 
Sunday April 25th 7pm: Collington Retirement Community (private concert) 
Sunday May 2nd 2:30pm: Margaret Schweinhaut Senior Center (private concert) 
Saturday May 8th 2pm: Damascus Library (9710 Main St. Damascus, MD 20872) 
Sunday May 16th 2pm: Norway Day (Carderock Park, Cabin John, MD 20818) 
Wednesday June 2nd 8pm: Revitz House (private concert) 
Sunday June 6th (Time TBA): Glen Echo Folk Festival  
(http://ceimd.com/php/public.php?Org=fsgw&ProgramID=10&NoTitle=1) 
 
We hope to see you soon.  If you are able to make a concert please make  
yourself known. 
 
Since the start of the season in September, we have had so many new players  
join us that I've almost lost count.  Since January alone we have seen 3 new  
players (cornet, horn, Bb bass). 
 
As always, to keep up with the latest news from the band and when to see us,  
tune in to our website, www.rockvillebrassband.org. 
 
Thanks again to everyone for their efforts and support. 


